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16/03/2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: Coronavirus Outbreak Update 
 
As instructed by government we are currently staying open and are aiming to ensure our 
pupils receive a high level of education. Whilst we remain open it is important we put in 
place procedures that will assist us in reducing the risk of Coronavirus for both pupils and 
staff. We have drawn up a Risk Assessment which we are following to ensure risks are 
reduced. 
 
Currently some pupils are being kept home from school for a variety of reasons; colds, 
stomach bugs, chosen self-isolation due to them or family members being 
immunosuppressed. We completely understand that families are worried at this uncertain 
time and respect their decisions. We aim to keep you fully informed as things progress and 
will send out regular updates either through email, text or our website. To date we have 
not had any cases of Coronavirus (pupils or family members) within our school 
community. 
 
This week our teachers will prepare online work and guidance notes which will be 
available to all pupils if and when we are directed to close. 
Thank you for your support at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S. Lewis 
Headteacher 


